
BIG ORANGE TIPOFF CLUB           
 
MEMBERSHIP FEEDBACK FORM 
 
We appreciate you as a member of the Big Orange Tipoff Club. Please use 
this form to give us some feedback on our meetings this year and what you 
would like to see us do in the future as a club: 
 

1. What did you like best about our meetings? 
 
 

2. What did you like least about our meetings? 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

3. What speakers would you like to hear in the future? 
 
 

4. Would you like more bus trips to men’s & women’s away games? 
 
 

5. What else can we do to make your membership more enjoyable? 
 
 

6. Have you enjoyed the weekly e-mail updates you have received? 
 
 

7. If we had to move to a larger venue to accommodate larger crowds, 
such as the Marriott or the Convention Center and had to charge 
more for meals, would that impact your attendance? 

 
 

8. Would you prefer all luncheons or do you like the idea of evening 
meetings? 

 
 

9. Do you think there is a better day you would suggest for our 
meetings, such as Thursdays? 

 
 
Name (Optional): _________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail Address: _________________________________________________ 
 
Big Orange Tipoff Club           Website: www.bigorangetipoff.com  
P.O. Box 11252                         E-Mail Address: 
Knoxville, TN  37939-1252       tipoff@bigorangetipoff.com    
 
THE CLUB THANKS YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT THIS YEAR! GO VOLS! 

 


